

600 St. Johnsbury Road Littleton, NH 03561 Phone: (603) 444-9000 Fax: (603) 444-0443 www.littletonhospital.org

Date: February 17, 2017

Memo To: Peggy Saltmarsh, HR Specialist

**Human Resources Department** 

From: Nancy Diener

Maria Hynes

LRH Scholarship Committee Co-Chair

Re: Employee Scholarship Program

Scholarship opportunity is available to all hospital employees interested in pursuing a health care career or furthering their health care education through an accredited program offering hospital, medical or premedical training.

Enclosed is a copy of this year's application to be copied as needed. Included with their application, all applicants must provide their most recent 1040 tax return. Applications with complete criteria must be postmarked no later than April 15, 2017.

LRH Auxiliary will host an Awards Ceremony for all scholarship recipients, their families, and friends on **Wednesday**, **June 7**, **2017** at Littleton Regional Healthcare. Invitations will be sent to honorees.

C: Gail Clark,

Dir. Of Marketing & Community Relations



600 St. Johnsbury Road Littleton, NH 03561 Phone: (603) 444-9000 Fax: (603) 444-0443 www.littletonhospital.org